
Trustee Website Committee Report  

Purpose:  

1. To oversee the Trustee website. 

2. To periodically review all websites that infer or imply membership or representation of the Fellowship 

or Corporation of Gamblers Anonymous, and evaluate the websites for compliance with approved Local 

Area Website Guidelines. Trustees and area trusted servants will be made aware of any deficiencies that 

need to be corrected. Websites from outside entities are not included.  

3. To review new designs, features, enhancements and any other changes that would be demonstrated 

to the Board of Trustees for approval and deployment to any website approved by the Board of 

Trustees.  

Website Committee Monthly Report – May 2018 

 

Not much has occurred with the committee since Cancun. Chair, Mike R. was ill and failed to schedule a 

committee meeting. 

The Trustee Website has been updated to reflect The Fall 2018 Trustee Meeting in Orlando, FL. The flyer 

has been posted to the site and there has already been a submission to the new rolling agenda. 

The rolling agenda will be updated with items needing second vote once the minutes are sent from 

Karen H. The Rules and Procedures, and other changes will be made at the same time. 

 

The committee has some goals for the next few months. 

1) Create a structure to allow committee members to update certain areas of the site and share in 

the responsibility for updates. 

2) Review the checklist for local area website guidelines for updates/changes. 

3) Review local area websites to ensure compliance with Guidance code and other guidelines. 

4) Implement new features to the Trustee Website to allow for better communication to Trustees 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Mike R., Chair – Area 6A 


